

Dundas Valley Secondary School

PROUD SCHOOL OF HAMILTON-WENTWORTH DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD

310 Governor's Road Dundas, Ontario L9H 5P8 Phone: 905.628.2203

Fax: 905.627.2904

EMAIL: dundasvalley@hwdsb.on.ca
PRINCIPAL: GAIL CIPRIANI
VICE-PRINCIPALS: KARA KINDREE
JONATHAN SCHINKEL

www.hwdsb.on.ca/dundasvalley

November 2019

Dear Future Dundas Valley Gryphon.

Secondary school is around the corner and we're excited to tell you about some of the great things coming up. Dundas Valley is the place to be and we want you to know why!

Join us at Dundas Valley Secondary School's Grade 7 & 8 Parent Information Night on **Wednesday, November 20 at 6 p.m.** in the West Gym (circle). It's a fantastic way to learn more about the transition to secondary school.

At our Information Night you will receive an overview of all the exciting curricular and extracurricular programs offered at our school. Following the 6:00 presentation, you'll get a chance to tour through various department, club and team displays.

Moving from elementary to high school is a very exciting time and we're here to help make the transition as easy as possible. Over the next few months, we'll be working with grade 8's and your school to fill out Option Sheets sheet for next year.

As well, this year, if you are interested, the DVSS Grad Council would like to invite you to join us for dinner! Our annual spaghetti dinner is also the same night in the school cafeteria. All proceeds from this event will be used by Grad Council to support local charities, fund future activities including prom and senior week, and create a legacy for future DVSS students. At 5:00, you could enjoy a dinner that includes music, games, prize draws, and treats — and of course the delicious pasta with garlic rolls!

To reserve a dinner spot, please contact Pieter Toth at ptoth@hwdsb.on.ca so we can make sure we have enough delicious spaghetti for everyone! Tickets will be sold at the door for \$10 each, \$5 for children under 8 years old.

If you have any questions about the Information Night, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely.

Gail Cipriani Principal